
Term Planner 

 Wednesday 2 March—
School Council 7.30am 

 Thursday 3 March—
Faction Swimming  
Carnival 

 Monday 7 March—Public 
Holiday 

 Friday 11 March—
Interschool Swimming 
Carnival 

 Thursday 8 April—Last 
day for Term 1 

Future Dates 

2022 School  
Development Days 

Friday 3 June  

Monday 18 July  

Monday 10 October 

Friday 16 December 

TPS Bulletin 25 February 2022 
Week 4 Term 1 

A message from the Principal…………….. 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Communication survey outcome 

Thank you for responding to the survey sent out in the last newsletter. As a result of your 

feedback, our newsletters will be published once a fortnight for this term. 

 

2022 Student Leaders 

Our Year 5 and 6 students presented themselves admirably, speaking to leadership roles to 

convince their peers they were the best person for the job. I was very impressed with the way 

they conducted themselves and the quality of their speeches. 

Congratulations to: 

Sophie Packham - Citizenship  
James Bradley - Sports  
Sam Jones - Sports  
Kimberley Soderlund - Cultural/Diversity  
Kaylee Constantine - North Bus 
Colt Humfrey - South Bus  
Lincoln Caffell - Technology  
Kye Wirth - Technology 
 

Swimming 

Today is the final day of our two-week swimming program for 2022. The lessons has been suc-

cessful with everyone giving their best and improving their swimming skills. Next Thursday, 

March 3, students can put these new found skills to the test in our Faction Swimming Carnival 

with Meckering.  If you are available to help in any way, please let us know. Hopefully the 

warm weather persists for the event. 

 

Council Meeting Reminder 

Next Tuesday is our first Council Meeting for 2022. If you have an interest in being involved in 

Council, please let Kate Raston (Council Chair) or myself know. The meeting will be held elec-

tronically as face to face meetings become more difficult. This may assist you with attending. 

 

COVID-19 

Thank you everyone for continuing to adhere to the COVID-19 mask wearing regulations as 

well as dropping and collecting your child/ren from the front of the school. The children are 

developing terrific resilience and independence skills as a result. It is very rewarding to see 

everyone (including Kindy and Pre-primary’s) unpack their bags by themselves and get ready 

for the day. 

Please remember to let us know if pick up and drop off arrangements for your child/ren 

change.  

Kind regards 

Yvonne Darcey 

Principal 
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 Look what’s been going on at School  


